
Career Fair 

Nacho 

Strong Suit? 
Have no fear, 

prep time is here! 
 

Planning to attend the Career Fair on    

October 2nd?  

 
Laura Papcum, Assistant Director from the Career Center & 

liaison to Weatherhead School of Business, will be available 

to give you pointers on how to make the best connections 

at the University Career Fair, which will be held on Thursday, 

October 2, 2014 from 11am-3pm in the Veale Athletic 

Center.  
 

Networking tips, fashion pointers and details 

about employers! Plus NACHOS!!  

Tuesday, Sept. 30th, 12-1pm 
Undergraduate Student Center (PBL 208) 
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